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Congratulations 
to Our Recent 
NEDP 
Graduate! 
Chretienne completed the 
National External Diploma 
Program and received her 
diploma in December. She is 
looking forward to enrolling in 
college classes in the fall. We 
are so proud of her!

Save the Date: Tutor 
Appreciation and Networking 
Lunch 
All tutors will be receiving an email invitation to our Tutor 
Appreciation and Networking lunch, which will take place on 
Wednesday, April 25th. This will be a great opportunity to 
meet and chat with other tutors about teaching materials, 
strategies, challenges and triumphs! Please save the date – 
more details to follow.
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Information 
Session for 
Potential New 
Tutors 
We will hold our next 
Information Session/
Orientation on Thursday, 
April 12 at 5:00 pm at the 
Bridgeport Public Library. 
If you know someone who 
might be interested in 
becoming a tutor, please 
ask them to contact us at 
203-576-7012 or 
lwolfeiler@bridgeportpubli
clibrary.org. 

Literacy Volunteers of 
Greater Bridgeport

A program of the Friends of the 
Bridgeport Public Library
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Welcome New 
Tutors! 
We had 5 enthusiastic new 
tutors complete our winter 
tutor training class. Welcome 
to Betty, Marion, Fran, Yves 
and Daniel!

Giving Day Results 
Thank you to everyone who contributed to Literacy Volunteers during Fairfield County 
Giving Day! As a result of your generosity, we received $805 in donations, which will 
directly benefit our students. Anyone who did not have the opportunity to donate on 
March 1 and would still like to, it’s not too late! Please make checks out to Friends of the 
Bridgeport Public Library and put Literacy Volunteers in the memo line. Checks can be 
mailed to:

Literacy Volunteers
Bridgeport Public Library (3rd floor)
 925 Broad Street
Bridgeport, CT 06604

Computer Monitor Needed 
Do you have a computer monitor in good working condition that 
you no longer use? If so, we could really put it to good use in our 
computer lab!


